NH SRC Emergency Meeting Minutes

Thursday, June 18, 2020

Virtual Meeting Utilizing Zoom

<u>Members Present</u>: SRA, Mark Sadler; SYRA, Frank Scarito; SDI/SDA, John Breda; Secretary, Jack Merriken; Treasurer, John Ferreira; SDF, Doug Campbell; Capital Area Representative, Nick Wallner; Manchester Area Representative, Chantal McGuire; Seacoast Area Representative, Steve Zoldak, Webmaster, Cullen Madden.

<u>Members Absent:</u> State Assignor Coordinator, Kevin Coeyman Southeastern Area Representative, Chip Geisler; Southwestern Area Representative, Vacant.

1. New Business

2001 US Soccer License Fee Proposal (M. Sadler):

F. Scarito made a motion to accept proposal. N. Wallner 2nd the motion. A roll-call vote passed unanimously.

A brief discussion ensued on how effective communication would be made to the NH referee population announcing the above-passed decision.

J. Breda moved to adjourn at 7:14 PM. N. Wallner 2nd. Motion passed unanimously.

Respectively submitted,

Jack Merriken

Jack Merriken

Secretary

New Hampshire State Referee Committee

June 18, 2020